
 

 
 

PMMGC BOARD MINUTES November 24, 2021 

  

Board Members in Attendance: 
 

President Michael Waldroup 

Vice President Bob Albright 

Treasurer Ed Bailey 

Secretary Steve Ruth 

Handicap Chair Dave Fjosee 

Tournament Chair Dean Galiano 

  

 
Subjects discussed: 
  

1. PMMGC Supplemental Rules and Regulations Update – A discussion was held about players 
not completing rounds due to a variety of reasons.  There was also discussion about the 
recent behavior of some golfers on the course.  As a result, Section 16 of the Supplemental 
Rules will be updated to address these situations.  The revised language will be posted to the 
Club website and sent to all members when it is completed. 

  
2. Nutcracker Tournament – The Nutcracker Tournament will be held on Saturday December 18.  A 

flyer is available at Painted Mountain.  All members will be asked for their help in soliciting prizes from 
local businesses. Prizes will be awarded for the members bringing in the most prizes.  More details to 
follow.  

3.  Meeting Adjourned  
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